FORT SMITH ANTIQUE AUTOMOBILE GLUB

Hello to all antique car lovers. This months newsletter almost slipped by to May. Val and I
have been tied up with other needs. Our club has had a lot of activities this month, we
started with the daffodil tour. There were six of us who enjoyed the wonderful day at Wye
Mountain Arkansas. Later we traveled West to the Old South Restuarant in Russellville for a
nice meal, Here are a few photos of the trip.




Our car club always likes to eat, that's one of the main questions, were are we eating?
Another exciting trip was one we took to "The Cecil Store And Grill" at Cecil Arkansas. David
Coleman the owner was very hospitable and had fascinating stories of his past. He even
brought a 1934 Ford with him from Califomia to be restored. Our waitress was his sister in
law who penciled beautiful drawings that were on display. It was very good food.

My cheese burger I got reminded me of the ones I used to get at the World Burger years ago
in Fort Smith. More pictures on the next page.



Savior. Our club members showed great love and respect to both Don and Donna Redding
through our presence and antique automobiles at Don's memorial service.
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For Sale
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330 Model A For

I normally would send car sales information to Donna Redding and Ron Plunkett, but here is
some info about a Model A Ford for sale. Mike Morehart, north of Roland Oklahoma has a
1930 Model A Ford for sale. The car has been painted, he has lots of new parts and used
parts that were taken off the car before the paint job. He is asking $12000 for the project. If

your interested call or text him at 479-883-5033.
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Our club has a lot of activities coming up in May. The Haggerty antique car
tours are coming to Fort Smith Thursday May 5th with around 30 cars.
Thursday May the 19th will be their second tour with about 80 different cars
than the first group. More info coming soon.

Saturday May the 14th is the Garrison Avenue Bridge Anniversary, (the free
bridge). Our car club is the only ones who will be a part of the parade across
the bridge celebration. We need all dub members to participate. The bridge
was completed in 1922, Any antique autos will be appreciated. The oldest
will be first and then in consecutive order by year. More info coming.

May the 19this our club meeting at 7:00. Our refreshment is "Fruit Night'.

On Saturday May 21st is a special "Block Party" at Moffett Oklahoma. Harold
Yates has invited our car club to bring our antique automobiles for display
and enjoy the free food and entertainment from 11:00-3:00 at the school.

May the 13th there will be a group of 35 students touring the History
Museum. We need volunteers to tell about our club and some of the items
we have on display. Please contact Valorie if you are willing to host.
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We are looking at removing our Museum display the end of May/first of
June. We will assemble a smaller showing upstairs.

Thank you so much for being active members. The remainder of the year we
need Saturday actlwty tour leaders. Please contact the activity commlttee
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